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Dear friends and family,
Wow, what an incredible month it has been! God is so good!

Our home church, York Christian Church (YCC), gave us the wonderful opportunity to share with so many
of our dear friends and family the vision that God has given us for how He wants to use us to serve Him in
Guatemala. Thank you to all of you who were able to make it to our presentation. Thank you also to all of
you who couldn't make it but still wanted to have a copy of the DVD of the presentation. Your interest in and
desire to be a part of what God is calling us to do in Guatemala means so much to us. As we move forward
over the next few weeks we will be seeking out other churches that are willing to allow us to share with their
congregation the vision God has given us for serving Him in Guatemala. Please pray that doors will be
opened for us wherever God wants us to share this vision.

Just 10 short days after giving the presentation at our church I (Missy) had the blessing of going back to
Guatemala with the team from YCC. It was so wonderful to be back in Guatemala serving with members of
our YCC family and getting to visit the people with whom God has allowed us to build relationships. The
team spent a lot of time doing projects for New Life Children's Home and even more time playing with and
loving the children who live at the home. Those of us who are on the Serving At Risk Families leadership
team took a day and went to visit 4 of the families that the ministry has come along side in service over the
past year. It was such an incredible experience. We worked hard, loved harder, and saw God at work in so
many different ways. We will post pictures and more about that trip to our blog soon. If you have not signed
up for our blog yet the link is included below so that you don't miss out.

blog Link: https://gvilleadventure.wordpress.com/

Thank you all so very much for your prayers, encouragement, and support! It is such a blessing knowing that
we have so many people partnering with us and taking the time to be involved in what God is allowing us to
do in Guatemala. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. Also, please don't forget

to contact us anytime to let us know if there is any way we can pray for or encourage you! We welcome the
opportunity to offer support to you in whatever way we are able. Although, our updates will now be coming
to you through Servants you can still respond directly to any of these updates and it will go to my (Missy's) e-
mail. It is important to us that we do not lose the personal connection we have with all of you as we continue
on this journey.

With love and prayers,
Missy and Dylan
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